
Attention Physicians 
Changes in Allergy Services 

 
 

As a result of the National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) changes in the max units 
allowed for allergy services (95120-95134), Medicaid will also decrease the max units 
on file to be consistent with NCCI. 
  
For dates of service on or after October 1, 2012, the max units will be reduced to 1. 
  
The fee for 95125 (professional services for allergen immunotherapy in prescribing 
physician’s office or institution, including provision of allergenic extract; 2 or more 
injections) will be repriced to $21.86 with a max unit of 1. To receive additional 
compensation, providers must indicate the number of injections administered on the claim 
form and attach supporting documentation substantiating the additional injections. 
 

Questions? Please contact the Office of Health Insurance Programs Operations at (800) 342-3005. 

 


